Peggy

Peggy is our volunteer of the month for October 2018!
Peggy began assistant teaching Pre-Literacy classes at Centro in March
2018 and has logged 40 hours!

After moving to the cities from Waterloo, IA, Peggy sought a place
where she could share her skills and support immigrants. We are so
glad another Centro volunteer encouraged her to connect with us.
Peggy’s love of learning & teaching initially motivated her to pursue
opportunities in adult education: “Learning has opened so many doors
for me so | just like to see other people learning.”

Soon after Peggy joined us in her assistant role here, she
enthusiastically offered more time as a volunteer Navigator helping
students set and achieve their goals. When she is not assistant teaching
Pre-Literacy on Thursdays, Peggy is most likely hanging out with her
grandchildren, reading, walking, or trying new things (like kayaking).

Thank you for saying “yes” to these new adventures, Peggy!
We are happy to be “one of the best things that has happened” to you
in a while!




